
Controlled burn on West Shore
U.S.  Forest  Service  fuels  management  crews
will  conduct  prescribed  fire  operations  in
Meeks Canyon on the West Shore of Lake Tahoe
beginning March 23.

Operations are expected to continue through the week.

Residents  and  travelers  can  expect  to  see  smoke  from
prescribed  fire  project  areas.  Be  aware  that  other  fire
protection agencies, state and local, may also be conducting
prescribed fire operations during this time.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/03/controlled-burn-on-west-shore/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/wp-content/uploads/2010/03/USFS4.jpg

